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September 21, 2012





Responsibility


Help!  Even after many reminders, we have noticed students are forgetting some daily responsibilities.  Please check every day to make sure your child has brought home his/her Good-Fit book bag, homework folder, and completed agenda.  These materials must also return to school every day.  


Thank you, in advance, for your help.





Thank you for attending curriculum night!  We enjoyed meeting you.  If you were unable to attend, all of the information was sent home with your child today.  





Friday Folders


All Friday Folders must be signed and returned on Monday morning.  Thank you!








Please do not send in invitations to be sent home with other children.  We will be sending home a list of addresses for all students in fourth grade next week.  If you do not wish to have your address sent home to the other fourth grade families, please notify us before Wednesday, September 26.  Thank you!





Please practice all multiplication facts 0-12.  It is very important that students know their facts for all of the new math concepts we will be learning this year.





We are collecting BOXTOPS 


again this year.  The class with the most by December will win a pizza party!





We are still in need of gallon zip-top bags for a project.  Any donations would be greatly appreciated.








K.E.Y.S. Corner


We are focusing on RESPECT this month.  Please define what is respect and what is disrespect with your child at home.








    Upcoming Dates





Sept. 25 	No School


Oct. 3	GPTO Meeting 7pm


Oct. 9	MEAP Reading


Oct. 10	MEAP Reading


Oct. 11	MEAP Writing


Oct. 12	Skating Party


Oct. 16	MEAP Math


Oct. 17	MEAP Writing


Oct. 19 	GPTO Coupon Class	

















